Serving with Bill Malick throughout these years and especially since 2008 when he became District Superintendent has been amazing. Though you’ve heard this repeatedly from me, I am so grateful to have served with Bill and served for such an extended time. What an incredible privilege and gift from our Lord.

Now, I am very thankful our God has chosen David Gilmore and Keith Neigenfind to step into their respective roles. Though the mission remains the same, the ministry to which God has called them (and you) will look different in the days ahead, so, I join you in prayer for fruitful years of advancement for Christ’s kingdom.

Though I am confident of the Lord’s leading into a new chapter of my life, I do miss being among you.

May you experience a fresh work of the Holy Spirit in your life and ministry in the days and years ahead.

Warmly in Christ, 

Steve

